PRINCETON TOWNSHIP
NOTICE TO PRINCETON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS

Residents of Princeton Township are hereby notified that the Town
Board will be appointing two members to the Township Planning
Commission at its April meeting. The duties of the Planning Commission
are to act as an advisor to the Township Board of Supervisors with
respect to the administration or amendment of the township
ordinances, and any additional duties as assigned by the Town Board.

All interested residents are invited to submit a written letter of interest
for consideration of appointment. Letters of interest are due in the
township office by Tuesday, April 8, 2025. Submit letters of interest to:
Princeton Township Clerk, 10039 55 Street, Princeton, MN 55371.



